
Dear Year 5 Parents and Guardians,

Our classroom teachers have put together a Year 5 Video Presentation guide which outlines

level specific information about your child’s Holy Spirit journey in 2024.

We have also included a Google Form to complete should you have any further questions that

were not addressed in the presentation. These questions will be answered and sent home in the

form of a FAQ sheet.

Thank you for taking the time to view this information.

Kind Regards,

Kayla Flindt-Petersen

Learning & Teaching Leader

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1YTCaTXDS0sO1oUOWrR5h67Mnty_qZ5yBLBboRg8o6L4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1HCrWlsC5tEPSJWLTYN9rqtTO3PipqNAUKe_Li_dzAiQ/edit

